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Thank you, all those LVSCs who have responded identifying Children’s Leads. In travelling around the country I have received some feedback about the changes and will try and respond to most of this.

One of the main issues for the LVSCs is the difficulty in responding to questions ‘in between meetings’. Just to reassure you that we will be collating your responses over a period of time, so please don’t worry if your answers are delayed.

Question:

Many of you will have experienced local changes in your Primary Care Trusts (PCTs) and may be experiencing difficulties maintaining or even locating a LVSC representative. I have contacted all PCT personnel that we were in contact with through LVSCs, but we haven’t been able to identify many.

Please could you let us know who is the PCT lead on your LVSC and if possible their job title?

Top Tip

Chris Leese my colleague at RNIB (and an ex-PCT commissioner) suggests contacting your local PALs representative and asking them to identify a local lead.

Find out more about PALs and locate your local office through:

http://www.pals.nhs.uk/ 

Please let us know if this approach has been successful and any tips you have for PCT engagement.

Updates

College of Optometrists Guidance

The College of Optometrists has recently updated some of its guidance to the optometry profession. Of particular relevance is that of guidance for low vision. You can find this Adobe document by using the following snipped link: 

http://snipurl.com/1cezh
Other guidance may be of interest these can be found by following the link:

http://snipurl.com/1cezn
New Books

Jonathan Jackson and James Wolffsohn (both optometrists and very well respected researchers and practitioners in low vision) have edited and published a new manual of low vision. Barbara Ryan of Cardiff University, on the back cover of the book, makes a very positive comment about the multi-disciplinary focus of the book.

“ this book represents a real milestone for low vision care because it is one of the first low vision books in the world, and the first from the UK, that doesn’t just give lip service to multi-disciplinary collaboration – it has a multi-disciplinary authorship”

For more information about the book, click on the following link:

http://snipurl.com/1cezv
Early Support Information

Just a reminder about the Early Support Website and to note that the training materials  - Early Support developmental journal for babies and children with visual impairment (published in September 2006) – are now available. You will find them at: http://snipurl.com/1cezp
The programme is funded by the Department for Education and Skills through Sure Start and has been developed in conjunction with the Department of Health and the voluntary sector. 

This website advertises itself as being “for anyone who works regularly with very young children and for families”.
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